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Because of the unstable social situation recently, please be reminded to check
our shool's website everyday before leaving home. A local phone number "5540 9824"
will be used to broadcast message to the parents. Please add that in "Contacts" to
receive the school message.

Please update the school your mobile number in case of any change. In addition,
as itis only a one-way news release, parents are advised not to reply or send messages
to the school via "WhatsApp SMS" service. In case of enquiry, please contact school

directly.



